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Going for Gold Assembly 
 
Awards for the week ending 5th July 2019  
Pupil of the week:     
Reception  Molly Boydell  Year 1      Lilly Gannon   
Year 2  Hannah Danson  Year 3   Grace Hardman   
Year 4  Destiny Meade  Year 5        Charlie Aitken 
Year 6  Ruth Charnock  
   
Playground Awards 
KS1 Indoor Lilly Gannon  KS1 Outdoor Jack Pugh 
KS2 Indoor William Boydell  KS2 Outdoor Liana Mahmood-Johnson  
 
Attendance Award for week ending 5th July 2019 
Reception 
 
Well done everyone  
 
  
  

  

Education Penalty Notice Warning for Non School Attendance 
 
Lowton J & I are passionate about providing your children with the very best education and it is vitally 
important to us that each child arrives on time and ready to learn.   
The key notes to mention about our policies are that if your child falls within one or more of the following 
categories within a 12-week period you may receive a penalty notice: -  

 10 sessions (5 days) of unauthorised absence with under 90% attendance  

 20 sessions (10 days) of unauthorised absence  

 persistently arrives late to school after the close of registration 

We totally understand that you may be late on the odd occasion and it is only if this becomes a regular 
occurrence that it would become an issue.  
 

Reports and Results 
On Monday 15th July 2019 all parents/carers are 
invited into school from 2.30-3.30pm to open their 
children’s reports with them.  
The Y2 and Y6 children will also be given their SATs 
results. The teachers will be on hand to answer any 

queries that you have regarding these.   
We look forward to seeing as many of you as 
possible.  
Children whose parents visit their classroom will be 
allowed to leave with them. 
 

Awards’ and Leavers’ Assemblies 
On Thursday 18th July at 9.00am we will be 
holding our pupil of the term and pupil of the 
year assembly – everyone is welcome to come 
along. 
Then on Friday 19th July we will be having our 
Leavers’ Assembly for all our Y6 children who 
will be leaving us as they move on to high 
school. Again everyone is very welcome to 
come along and join us. 
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Monday 15th July  Pop Project – donations for the Food Bank please  

Monday 15th July Report opening 2.30-3.30pm 

Wednesday 17th July Y6 Celebration Day at Mountain Monkeys, Carr Mill 

Thursday 18th July  Awards Assembly 9.00am  

Friday 19th July  Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.00am  

Friday 19th July  School closes for Summer break  

Monday 2nd September INSET Day – school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 3rd September School reopens to pupils at 8.45am 

Monday 16th September New reception start full-time 

Tuesday 24th September Tempest in school to take individual and sibling who attend school 

Friday 27th September Reception Play and Stay Session on Phonics 2.00-3.00pm 

Monday 14th - Friday 18th October Poetry Week 

Monday 14th October Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 15th October Parents’ Evening 

At Lowton J & I we aim for all children to have 96% attendance or over.  
The school’s overall attendances for each year group are: 

 

Year Group Last Week 
Yearly Attendance 

to Date 

Reception 100.00% 96.79% 

Year 1 95.00% 96.34% 

Year 2 97.67% 96.80% 

Year 3 94.52% 96.30% 

Year 4 96.97% 95.69% 

Year 5 98.39% 96.41% 

Year 6 95.81% 96.11% 

 

Dates for your diary 

The Pop Project 
On Monday 15th July the Pop 
Project return to J & I with their “I 
Feel Good” show. This is a 
performance that has been 
devised to support children’s 
wellbeing and mental health 
covering many aspects including 
physical, emotional and social 
health. All of the children (and 
staff) really enjoy the Pop Project 

visits. 

End of Year Celebration Afternoons 
This year instead of the traditional 
parties, we will be having a Reception 
and EYFS Celebration afternoon on 
Thursday19th July with the KS2 one 
being on Friday 19th July. 
The children will come to school in their 
uniform as normal in the morning but 
need to bring with them their party 
clothes in a labelled carrier bag  
as they will get changed after  
lunch.  

Lost Property 
Any unnamed lost property that has not been claimed will be washed over the Summer holidays and added to our 
recycled clothes rack in the entrance. 
 
 

KS2 Performance 
Thank you to  
everyone who came  
and watched our  
wonderful KS2 performance. 
We hope you all enjoyed 
watching it as much as we 
enjoyed performing for you. I 
think we have some very 
talented actors and actresses 

in KS2.  
 


